
NEWSLETTER 

Livingstone School ~ Wednesday, November 29, 2023 

 

 

 

 

Friday, December 1 

Staff Planning Day for Grades K-9 

Regular classes for Grades 10-12              

K—9 REPORT CARDS 

Monday, December 4 

ATHLETICS                                                                 

The Climbing Club will be heading to Lethbridge 

tomorrow for a climbing and scuba experience at 

the University of Lethbridge.  The bus departs 

from the school at 7:15 a.m. and will return in 

time for regular bus pickup.                                                   

Sabre Socks are on sale for $20/pair                   

Please etransfer to lhssportsbooster@gmail.com 

or contact Kim Gelber at 403-627-9841 or                      

kimberlygelber@gmail.com                                                   

Basketball Action Coming Up! Jr. B Boys @ 

Matthew Halton Tournament this weekend and 

Sr. Boys @ Coalhurst Tournament 

Monday, December 4:  JV Girls home vs.                  

Piikani at 6:00 p.m. 

Jr. A Boys @ St. Mike’s on Tuesday, December 5 

Good luck Sabres! 

The Ski Academy kicks off their first day 

on the hill on Friday, December 8!                                       

All remaining LSA fees are now due and  

athletes will not be permitted to participate at 

the hill until the full tuition amount has been 

paid.  Payments are accepted at the Office 

or on School Cash Online. The LSA Society 

is holding a 50/50 Fundraiser to assist with 

costs to transport student athletes to the ski 

hill this season.  Tickets are $5.00 each and 

may be  purchased from any LSA athlete or 

at the Office.  Draw:  February 8, 2024 

Grad 2024 Italian Night Fundraiser!                                           
Friday, December 8 ~ Cowley Hall                                                   

Doors open at 5:00 p.m. / Dinner at 6:00 p.m.                            

Spaghetti supper, dessert auction and silent auction!                           

Tickets are $10 each and are available from any                   

Grade 12 student. 

Livingstone Sports Booster Meeting               

Thursday, November 30, 6:30 p.m. 

Favours for Furry Friends                                                      

The Grade 4 class is gathering donations to assist the 

local animal shelters this Christmas!                                  

They are accepting any of the  following donations 

and will deliver them directly to the Better Chance 

Animal Rescue and the SPCA in Pincher Creek.                         

All donations will to go to help the animals in foster 

care before they find their forever homes!                            

Shelter Wish List:  wet or dry cat or dog food, treats, 

toys, collars, leashes, pillows, blankets litter, scoopers, 

shampoo, scratching posts, cleaning  supplies,                           

or monetary donations to cover vet costs.                                      

Any donations may be dropped off in                                 

the Grade 4 classroom. 

Elementary Christmas Concert 

Thursday, December 21 

1:15 p.m. in the Gym 

Clothesline of Warmth                                                        

Throughout the month of December we will be              

collecting donations of new or gently used warm               

winter clothing:  Hats, mittens, gloves, scarves etc.                   

Donations will be forwarded to local organizations                     

to help those in need. 


